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Townsend, Erle

From: KC Distributors <kcdistejc@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 7:07 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is a great example of an unelected board putting in place a mandate that will cripple 

Maine businesses and taxpayers.  This is the most corrupt board ever in the history of this 

state.  Electric cars make no sense in a state where we have very cold weather.  This also puts 

the people in harm’s way to get around in their daily life. Democratic overreach is a bad habit 

for our state and country Sent from my iPhone 


